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It is probable that the proposed amendment will result in additional local government costs to conduct 
elections in Florida.  The Financial Impact Estimating Conference projects that the combined costs across 
counties will range from $5.2 million to $5.8 million for each of the first three election cycles occurring in 
even-numbered years after the amendment’s effective date, with the costs for each of the intervening 
years dropping to less than $450,000.  With respect to state costs for oversight, the additional costs for 
administering elections are expected to be minimal.  Further, there are no revenues linked to voting in 
Florida.  Since there is no impact on state costs or revenues, there will be no impact on the state’s 
budget.  While the proposed amendment will result in an increase in local expenditures, this change is 
expected to be below the threshold that would produce a statewide economic impact. 


